
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Breakfast Meeting October 16 

Our next meeting is Wednesday, Oct 16 at 7:30 am in 

Cowley’s Irish Pub.  The guest speaker is Emily 

Karlichek, from Paulson's Audio and Visual. Hope to see 

you there! 

Attendance Drawing Winner! 

Joyce Hagan won the drawing Oct. 9 meeting ~ $19! 

 

Oktoberfest October 23 

New Optimist Welcome (NOW) meeting 

This is scheduled at the Farmington Brewery in downtown 

Farmington on Wednesday, 5-6:30 pm, Oct. 23.  We will 

celebrate Oktoberfest by enjoying a cold brew, meet local 

members and guests.  This is your chance to network and 

enjoy fellowship with positive-minded people.  All Golf 

Outing Sponsors have been invited to join us, too. 

Optimists Mission 

By providing hope and positive vision, Optimists bring 

out the best in youth, our communities, and ourselves. 

 

Orrie Donley Golf Outing 2020 

Our golf outing this year raised the largest amount ever! It 

took monthly planning and preparation to make it happen.  

We are starting again to make next year’s outing another 

success. The next monthly planning meeting is set for 

Thursday, October 17, Cathy Neal’s home at 7:30 am.  If 

you are interested in helping out, contact one of the co-

chairs: Roxanne Fitzpatrick or Laura Stewart. 

 

Veterans Breakfast Flyer Attached 

Attached to this email is a flyer about our special Breakfast 

for Veterans on Wednesday, November 13.  Please 

respond to Roxanne Fitzpatrick with how many veterans 

you will have attend: 248-470-3584 OR 

RFITZ@KW.COM BY NOVEMBER 6, 2019 

Last Week We Learned about the YMCA 

Steve McEuen, Branch Operations Director of the YMCA 

gave us a rundown on all that is happening at our local Y.  

Their goal is to make the world a better place to live.  They 

feature affordable care, before & after school care, health 

& wellness support, youth & child development.  They 

have 3 yr. plan to prepare for their 170th birthday 

celebration.  One of their popular programs is Girls on the 

Run for 3rd-6th grade girls.  Scholarships are available.  

Also, if you are 62 + the Silver Sneakers program may pay 

half or all of your membership fee. 
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